Washington, D.C. 20520

NOV 19 2010

Case No.: 201004241

Ms. Andrea Vogt

Dear Ms. Vogt:

In response to your request dated July 9, 2010 under the Freedom of
Information Act (Title 5 USC Section 552), we conducted a search of our
Central Foreign Policy Records and retrieved seven documents responsive to
your request.

After reviewing these documents, we have determined that seven may be
released with excisions. All released material is enclosed.

An enclosure provides information on Freedom of Information Act exemptions
and other grounds for withholding material. Where we have made excisions,
the applicable exemptions are marked on each document.

With respect to material withheld by the Department of State, you have the
right to appeal our determination within 60 days. A copy of the appeals
procedures is enclosed.

The Freedom of Information Act provides for the recovery of the direct cost of
duplicating records requested for non-commercial use by a representative of
the news media. However, no fee is charged for the first one hundred pages of
duplication. Since fewer than one hundred pages have been duplicated in this
case, your request has been processed without charge to you.
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We have now completed the processing of your case. If you have any
questions, you may write to the Office of Information Programs and Services,
SA-2, Department of State, Washington, DC 20522-8100, or telephone us at
(202) 261-8484. Please be sure to refer to the case number shown above in all
correspondence about this case.

We hope that the Department has been of service to you in this matter.
Sincerely,
Vo o
Alex Galovich

Co-Director, Acting
Office of Information Programs and Services

Enclosures:
As stated.



